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A request to outpatients

In order to prevent the spread of the new Coronavirus, we ask, in principle, that
each patient visits the clinic alone.

Please refrain from bringing your children into the clinic and ensure that all
attendants wait in the car or somewhere else outside.

In addition, we request your cooperation in wearing a mask when visiting the

hospital.

Only in the case when an interpreter is required,

may the interpreter and the patient visit the clinic together.

Our staff will make all efforts to ensure that there is no disruption to continued

consultations. Thank you for your understanding and cooperation in this matter.
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